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January 10, 2025 

Dear Community Leader, 

Project Graduation needs your help! In case you are not familiar with Project Graduation, it is a non-alcohol, 

drug-free evening for high school seniors.  Here in Slidell, all 5 area high schools are involved – Slidell, Northshore, 

Salmen, Pope John Paul, and Pearl River.  Over 700 graduating students and volunteers attend each year.  It is an evening 

filled with music, activities, games, and food.  Every senior who attends the party receives a graduation gift and they are 

also eligible to win other prizes throughout the night.   

Project Graduation relies 100% on contributions from local businesses and organizations.  Without these 

generous donations, we would not be able to offer this safe graduation party experience to our local high school seniors.   

Donations of $1,500.00 and higher, and received by April 1, 2025, will be recognized by having the donor’s 

logo printed on the event t-shirts that all pre-registered students will receive.  All donors will receive a sponsorship 

certificate and will be recognized on our website, our social media platforms, and in an ad on marketing TVs around town 

thanks to America’s First Advertising. 

Enclosed you will find a 2025 Donation Form.  If you decide to join us this year as a sponsor, please fill out the 

attached form and return to the mailing address above or call us at the below phone number and we will gladly pick it up. 

This year we’re excited to announce that Project Graduation has a PAPERLESS option!  If you’d like to make your tax-

deductible donation through our website simply visit sprprojectgraduation.com and click DONATE NOW.  If you have 

any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you for your time, and for your consideration of 

support to Project Graduation 2025. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Liza Smith, Fundraising Chair 

Slidell Pearl River Project Graduation, Inc.                                                                                     

fundraising@sprprojectgraduation.com    
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